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March 29, 2016 
Release Number 160329-01 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
F-16 CRASHES IN AFGHANISTAN 
 
BAGRAM AIRFIELD, AFGHANISTAN – A U.S. Air Force F-16 assigned to the 455th Air 
Expeditionary Wing, crashed during take-off March 29 at about 8:30 p.m. near Bagram Airfield, 
Afghanistan. 
 
The pilot safely ejected, was recovered by Coalition forces, and is being evaluated by medical 
personnel. Coalition forces are securing the crash site.  
 
The cause of the accident will be investigated. More information will be released as it becomes 
available. 
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